
 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

A WORKSHOP FOR ALL 

 

Change of Pace is partnering with Cornerstone Hospice to bring a workshop to the 

community of Highlands County.  We at Change of Pace strive to relieve the stress 

of caregivers through our services. We are here to help!!! 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

The workshop will be held at Change of Pace-- 4514 Hammock Rd., Sebring 

 

Charlie Stroup, with Cornerstone Hospice will present “Grief and the Holidays” on 

Thursday,  December 5th at 1:00.  Please call 863-382-1188 to RSVP 


